
 

  

VSL/2025-26/472 
 
02nd July 2025 
 
To, 
Department of Corporate Services, 
BSE Limited 
25th Floor, P.J. Towers,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai-400001 IN 
 
SUB: Intimation under Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 
Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

 
 Scrip Code: 514302 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

This is in continuation of our corporate announcement dated 22nd March, 2025, concerning the 

planned expansion programme at the Company’s unit located at 14-A, Industrial Area, AB Road, 

Dewas (M.P.) – 455001. 

We wish to inform you that during the implementation phase of the said expansion, due to 

construction activity and remodelling of the existing plant, the current production will be affected 

by approximately 20–25% for the next six months. This temporary reduction in production is likely 

to have a material impact on the Company’s turnover and profit margins during the said period. 

The aforesaid information is also being placed on the website of the Company at 
www.vippyspinpro.com. 

Please take the above information on your record. 

Thanking You. 

Yours Faithfully 

For Vippy Spinpro Limited 

 
 
Pulkit Maheshwari  
CS, Compliance Officer & CFO 
M.No. ACS 68690  
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